
 
 

 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES 

JUNE 7th, 2011 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
CITY COUNCIL MINUTES 
November 02, 2010 

A work session of the Statesboro City Council was held on June 7th, 2011 at 8:30 a.m. in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall.  Present were Mayor Joe R. Brannen. Council Members present 
were:  Will Britt, John Riggs, Tommy Blitch, Gary Lewis and Travis Chance.  Also present were 
City Manager Frank Parker, City Clerk Sue Starling, Staff Attorney Michael Graves and Director 
of Community Development Mandi Cody, 

The topic for discussion was the changes to the 5 voting districts.  Director of Community 
Development Mandi Cody led the discussion as she proceeded to explain Map #1 and Map # 2 as 
they were presented to Council. A consideration to approve one of these maps was placed on the 
regular Council meeting immediately following this work session. 

There were questions and comments directed towards map #2. Councilman Chance and 
Councilman Blitch felt not all of Council had input in the preparation of map #2. They also felt 
there was not enough time given to study the map before it was brought forward for a vote. 

 No action was taken. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 a.m. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 


